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Joint Board of Studies Meeting held on 06-11-2021 

 

Minutes of the Meeting 

 
Proceedings of the first Joint Board of Studies Meeting held on 06.11.2021 at 11.00 AM in 

the Principal Office, Main Building, BNMIT 

 

Joint Board of studies met on 6th November to bring in the uniformity in credit structure, 

number of Professional Core Course (PCC), Professional Core Integrated (PCI), Project Based 

Learning (PBL) and in the process of continuous internal and semester end assessments. 

 

Agenda-01: Presentation of BOS Proceedings on their Scheme and Curriculum. 

Chairmen of all the Board of Studies (BOS) presented their scheme and curriculum of first year 

and scheme of higher semesters. 

Decision (s): It was decided that in each semester about 3 courses shall be of the type 

PCI/PCL/PBL. 

 

Agenda-02: Finalization of Credit Structure of BE/M.Tech/MBA Degrees. 

All the departments presented their credit structure for their BE/M.Tech/MBA degrees. 

Decision (s): It was decided to have 160 Credits uniformly for B. E., 88 Credits for M.Tech 

and  100 Credits for MBA. 

 

Agenda-03: Any Other Matters with the Permission of the Chairman. 

1. Assessment: Principal and Additional Director suggested few points to have uniform 

process in the conduct of assessment of Continuous Internal Assessment (CIA) and 

Semester End Assessment (SEA). 

2. In order to provide IT exposure to students of other departments other than CSE, ISE 

& AI & ML introduce IT related subjects. 

3. Since AI & ML is required for most of the applications in branches like ECE, Mech, 

EEE, it is proposed to introduce these courses. 

4. Relevant courses on humanities and science also have to be introduced in higher 

semester appropriately. 

Decision (s): All the departments agreed to follow the similar method of assessment and 

evaluation for all courses coming under one(same) category. 

 

The Meeting concluded with the chairman thanking all the members for their active 

participation. 




